
  

 

Piedmont Quilters’ Guild 
Newsletter 

 January 2022                                                                                    Greensboro, NC 

Next Meeting:  

January 13, 2022 

 

Location:  

Your home 
computer or 
smartphone via 
Zoom 

 

 

Time: 7:00 pm  

The zoom link will 

be sent out on the 
Monday prior the 
meeting (January 
10th)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
Happy New Year fellow PQG members!  
It was our sincerest hope to resume in-person meetings in January, 2022 at 
the New Garden Friends Meeting House, our new home.  At this writing of 
January 2nd, it is looking less and less likely.  I will contact New Garden 
Friends tomorrow to check their current position on allowing meetings on 
site.  The Meeting House requires every person coming into the building wear 
a mask at all times.  No eating or drinking is allowed in the building due to the 
necessity of removing the masks to do so.  As January 13th approaches, I will 
continue to be in touch with NGFM and keep everyone informed.  If not 
January, maybe February.  If we are not able to meet in person, we will 
continue to meet via Zoom. Please stay safe and stay well….Gail 

 

 

REMINDER 
If a guild member is ill, Covid or otherwise, send an email to guild 

secretary, Jane Schwartz. She will mail a card from PQG to that 
member via home address. Thanks, and stay healthy and well! 

 

SHOW AND TELL 
Be prepared to show off your latest projects at the Zoom meeting 
and/or you can post your items on the PQG Facebook page. Please 
take pictures of your Show and Tell items and email them to Michelle 

Volkmann, shellvolk@gmail.com, by Tuesday, January 11. 

Community Outreach 

 

I would like to thank everyone who donated 
quilts and other items during 2021. Using your 
gifts and talents is inspiring and very 
appreciated by those who receive them. 
Charity quilts provide a good way to use up 
leftover scraps from your stash, try out new 
blocks or patterns and practice free motion 
skills or other quilting techniques. Community 
Outreach has lots of fabric, kits and batting 
that you can use in making donation quilts. 
Just ask. When donating a quilt please check 
it over twice looking for pins, safety pins 



 

 

January Birthdays: 

Michelle Owens   
01/01 

Lizabeth Johnson 
01/03 

Gail Lott             
01/06 

Bette Brownlow   
01/08 

Caryn Wright       
01/21 

 

 

Contact Us 

www.piedmontquilts.org 

 

PO Box 10673  

Friendly Center Station 

Greensboro, NC 27404 

and seams that may have come open. Also 
trim any threads.  
 
On December 16th, four red, white and blue 
quilts were delivered to veterans at 
Greensboro Hospice. The best size is 40-50 
inches by 50-60 inches if you are interested in 
making one. 
 

RAFFLE QUILT  

Thank you to our volunteers Gail Lott, Teresa Rouzer, Patti Stiles, 
Jeanne Harrison and Michelle Owens for volunteering to sell raffle 
tickets for "It Takes A Village" at The Quilter's Gallery's vendor show in 
Sanford on January 14 and 15!!!  We are still looking for another 
volunteer. 

 

MEMBERSHIP  

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS: Our 2022 Membership applications can 

be download it from the website. Senior Membership is discounted to 
$20. Our year starts on January 1st so all 2022 Membership renewals 
are requested as soon as possible.  

WEBSITE:  

Always remember you can check the website for current and archived 
newsletters. Newsletters are uploaded to the website 

(www.piedmontquilts.org) as soon as they are published. Also check 
out the website for up-to-date information on programs, Community 

Outreach and more. Photos of our raffle quilt plus information on the 
quilt are on the RAFFLE QUILT page. Please encourage friends to check 
out this page to see our beautiful raffle quilt!  

 

Special Notes  
 

To All the great members of our Guild:  

Thank you for the great quilting year of 2021 and for my gift at the 
December Potluck get together! I want to thank everyone for their help 
during the year and will continue to see you at the 2022 upcoming 

meetings. Happy New Year! Betty Green  

ADVERTISING The Guild newsletter is free to our members for 

advertising. Others will be charged $15 for a small ad and $25 for a 
larger ad. Ads for estate sales, museum quilt shows and other quilt 

guilds are free. Contact Michelle Volkmann, Guild newsletter editor.  

 

 
 

http://www.piedmontquilts.org/

